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May 6, 2020 
 
Present: Marie Gamache, Jake Lewon, Kieran Meehan, Bob Nelson, Harold Simmons, Leo Tometich; Select 
Board members Leah Basbanes (chair), Ron Mikol, James Tully; Town Administrator Brian Palaia, GDRSD 
Superintendent Dr. Laura Chesson, GDRSD Director of Business and Finance Sherry Kersey, GDRSC members 
Marlena Gilbert (chair), Ryan McLane (vice-chair), Peter Cronin, Whitney Healey, Jeff Kubick, Brian LeBlanc, 
Fay Raynor 
 
Advisory Board virtual meeting called to order at 6:05 p.m. 

 
The primary purpose of this meeting is to discuss options to close the Dunstable school assessment shortfall in 
the Dunstable FY21 budget with the Groton-Dunstable Regional School Committee and Dunstable Select Board.  
A secondary goal is to discuss how Dunstable plans to fund the GDRSD over the next few years.  Please refer to 
the Select Board and GDRSC meeting minutes for more details. 
 
Motion to adjourn – Leo, – 2nd Bob.  Vote: Unanimous to adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 7:51 p.m. 


